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Students participating in Outreach Tulane spent part of their Labor Day weekend
working to help community partners in neighborhoods throughout New Orleans on

Saturday (Sept. 3).
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First-year student Rebekah Oviatt removes a screen while volunteering with South
Seventh Ward Neighbors.

Chase Kelly, center, helps Delaney Connor, second from right, and others paint a
living room while volunteering with South Seventh Ward Neighbors.

Tulane students, from left, Louisa Collins, Jeresun Atkin, Chad Costa and Brooke
Hanraty clear an alley and fence while volunteering with South Seventh Ward
Neighbors.



